LEADS Daily Briefing
for September 9, 2020

ISP Sex Offender Unit Email Address

The lllinois State Police has integrated to an Outlook email system (@illinois.gov). For those agencies who
previously submitted Sex Offender and Violent Offender registration forms and photos please note
that "sor_unit@isp.state.il.us" email address is no longer accepted.

The correct email address is: ISP.SOR.Unit@illinois.gov

The preferred format is a .pdf for the registration form and .jpg for the photo. It is also very helpful to include the
name, DOB and LEADS#.

Notification and Registration forms will still be accepted by fax at 217-782-4996 as well.

Operator's Operator's Operator's Operator's Operator's
Initials Date Initials Date Initials Date Initials Date Initials Date




